
5. CORRESPONDENCE

5.1 FIBRE OPTIC CABLE

The following letter was received from Graeme Roberts, Beca Carter Hollings
& Ferner Ltd, regarding a proposal to install a buried telecommunications cable:

“Please find attached a consultation flyer prepared by Beca Carter Hollings & Ferner
Ltd for Saturn Communications Ltd.  The flyer is to provide you with details of a
proposal by Saturn to install a buried telecommunications cable through the coastal
marine area, and at the landing points shown in the attached flyer.

Under the Resource Management Act 1991, consultation is required to be made with
any parties who may be interested in or affected by any proposed works or activities.
We believe you may be interested in this project.

If you have any queries about the flyer or the project in general, please do not hesitate
to contact me on (09) 300-9271.  Alternatively please contact another member of our
project team at Beca:

Greg Pollock (09) 300-9231
Amelia Linzey (09) 300-9233
Kathleen Bunting (09) 399-9235
Don Lyon (09) 300-9285

We will be calling you shortly to discuss the possibility of arranging a meeting with you
to discuss the project.”

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: For discussion.

5.2 PUKEKO DEATHS ON TRAVIS ROAD

The following letter was received from Rima Herber, Travis Wetland Trust, regarding
Pukeko deaths on Travis Road:

“I am writing on behalf of the Travis Wetland Trust re a matter which was raised at our
AGM at the end of last year.  There have been many Pukeko deaths on Travis Road and
the Trust would prefer that if any cycleways or walkways are to be created on Travis
Road, that they are formed on the northern side of Travis Road, beside the Wetland.
This would help to form a greater boundary between the road and the Wetland, which
may discourage birds from going onto the road.

In our view, it would be preferable to have cycleways on both sides of the road, but if
only one side of the road will get one, we ask that it be on the north side.”

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the Board continue to support the provision of a cycleway on the

northern side of Travis Road in addition to one on the southern side.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


